
 
  
  
  

  

Circular Dated: 17-01-2017  
  
All B.Tech and MCA Students are here by informed that an Awareness 
Program on Hackerearth - Online Programming Challenge is going to be 
conducted On '21-01-2017 in MBA-seminar hall. Students should utilize the 
opportunity without fail. 
 
   
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

 
  
  
  
  
  

Copy to: 1. All B.Tech and MCA  Class rooms.  
  

2.  Circular to Notice Board  
  



  

MADANAPALLE INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY & 
SCIENCE  

Report on  

Awareness Program on "Hackerearth Online Programming Challenge"  
Organized by Dept of CSE - MITS  

21 January 2017  

  
  

Report Submitted by: Mrs S Kusuma, Asst Professor, Dept of Computer Science & Engineering, MITS  
  
Department Of Computer Science & Engineering Organized Online Programming challenge on 21/1/2017 for all 
the third year CSE, Mechanical, Civil, ECE , EEE& II year CSE students.  

  
The objective of this programme was to create awareness on platform Hackerearth to code, participate and take 
challenges which will be helpful for the future placements.  

  
Hackerearth is a startup technology company based in Bangalore, India that provides recruitment solutions.It has 
a competitive programming platform which supports over thirty two programming languages (including C, C++, 
Python, Java, and Ruby).  

  
Resource persons were Mr. Sachin and Ms. Shruthi – Program Manager from Hackerearth. Ms. Shruthi gave a 
detailed presentation on Hackerearth program  

  
Mr. Sachin and Ms. Shruthi also conducted quiz and online programming challenge for 600 students.  

Three students got selected in programming challenge & appreciated with the prize from Hackerearth.  

1.Lohitha .L-II year CSE 2.Md.Sahil.S-II 

year CSE  

3.Nishanth.G-II Year CSE.  

Students are very happy with this programme and requested us to conduct more programs on coding to improve 
skills.  
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         An awareness Program on "Hackerearth Online Programming Challenge  
  

The dept of CSE – MITS organized an awareness Program on "Hackerearth Online Programming 

Challenge on 21 January 2017. It is an online Programming challenge on 21/1/2017 for all the 

third year CSE, Mechanical, Civil, ECE , EEE& II year CSE students. The objective of this 

program was to create awareness on platform Hackerearth to code, participate and take challenges 

which will be helpful for the future placements. Hackerearth is a startup technology company 

based in Bangalore, India that provides recruitment solutions. It has a competitive programming 

platform which supports over thirty two programming languages (including C, C++, Python, 

Java, and Ruby). Resource persons were Mr. Sachin and Ms. Shruthi – Program Manager from 

Hackerearth. Ms. Shruthi gave a detailed presentation on Hackerearth program.  
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